
2019 - 2020 Lavender 

Farm Preschool Inclement 

Weather Policy 

 

Inclement Weather Policy 

 
Lavender Farm Preschool uses the following policy to help keep children, families, and 
staff safe during inclement weather in the event of snow and ice and other weather 
related concerns:

 In general Lavender Farm follows Portland Public School (East side) closures due to snow, ice 
and any other hazardous environmental conditions. If Portland Public Schools (East side) are 
closed, we are as well. If Portland Public Schools are on a two hour delay, we are as well, etc. 

To alert families and staff in the event of a closure or delay we will do the following: 

1. Distribute and email to families (and staff) by 6:30 a.m. to communicate any closure or delay. 

2. Post the closure to our website on the calendar page.

*Please note that we are unable to give refunds or credits for closures due to severe weather 
but will consider make up days if closures go over the five day allotment. 
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